
CLASS TIME AND LOCATION

Classes will be held at St. John the Baptist Church on Wednesday evenings, 7:00-8:30 
p.m. beginning September 18, 2024, in the parish library on the second floor. If you 
know someone who might be interested, please call Sharon Curtin at 614-563-8405, or 
email her at sharon@mcurtin.com.



